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SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT O 6201 S Street, Box 15830 Sacramento, california 95813; (916) 452-3211

September 19, 1979

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention Mr. R. H. Engelken. Director

Region V Office of Inspection &
Enforcement

1990 North California Boulevard
Walnut Creek Plaza. Suite 202
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Docket No. 50-312
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating
Station, Unit No.1
IE Bulletin 79-05C

Dear Mr. Engelken.

The Sacramento Municipal Utilii.y District responded to IE
Bulletin No. 79-05C on August 27, 1979. In that response, we con::nitted
to provide further analysis covering a range of time lapses between
reactor trip and pump trip to support the early reactor coolant pump
tri p. The Babcock & Wilcox Company has perfc9eed this analysis and the
District has detemined this analysis to be applicable to Rancho Seco
Unit 1. The report, " Supplemental Small Break Analysis" is enclosed.

Item 4 of IE Bulletin 79-05C required emergency procedure
revision and licensed reactor operator training based on the guidelines
developed under the analysis to support an early reim. tor coolant ptsap
trip. We wish to infom you at this time that the tvquired procedure
revision and operator training was completed as requested.

Sincarely yours.
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Assistant General Manager
and Chief Engineer

Enclosure

cel Director Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation -
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